
1

Subject: We oppose the proposal to allow multi story multi unit buildings in areas zoned R1

From: Judy Seldin  
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 2:25 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; John Seldin  
Subject: We oppose the proposal to allow multi story multi unit buildings in areas zoned R1 

My husband and I have lived in Ann Arbor for over 40 years.  We have lived in the neighborhood by 
Eberwhite school for over 30 years.  We live at 814 Hewett Dr.  

We strongly oppose the proposed zoning changes that would allow developers to build multi story 
buildings in any A2 neighborhood.   

 Thank you,  
Judy and John Seldin 


